
Judy Criscuola 
 
I do not agree with the proposed new rules! For years our well has provided plenty of water even in
the dries summer so I see no reason to cut the limit of 500 gals. per day from 5,000 gals. We do
NOT have a water problem! We are one of the wetest county in the state. Please the current rules
the same. Besides the Dept of Ecology does not have the authority to make new rules. The
legislature makes laws.
 


